
Village of Hastings-on-Hudson 

Safety Council 

January 17, 2019 

The Safety Council held a regular meeting on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Conference Room of the Hastings-on-Hudson Municipal Building. 

 

Present: Greg Bassman, Chairperson 

  Anthony Visalli, Chief of Police  

Martin Gunther, Fire Chief  

  Robert Wilt, Council Member 

  Alan Golds, Council Member 

  Stan Avedon, Council Member 

Absent: Michael Gunther, Superintendent of Public Works 

 

1. Follow-up discussion for No Parking ordinance on west side of Aqueduct Lane 
The Chief will check if there is an existing ordinance. If no ordinance is present, one will 
be made to have no parking on each side. 
 
 

2. Brandt Street parking review. Vehicles blocking the road by parking on both sides of the 
street. No Parking ordinance on one side of the street. 
Proposed ordinance would have no parking on the east side of street and no parking (here 
to corner) on the west side of street. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 

The next meeting of the Safety Council will be Thursday, February 21, 2019. 

 


